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20th September 2022 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As part of our current learning about Stone Age to Iron Age, we would like to take 
Beech class on an educational visit to Butser Ancient Farm Museum, Chalton.  
 
Whilst at the museum, the children will have opportunities to view, handle and 
explore ancient replica homes and objects. This is an opportunity for us to 
experience as closely as possible what it must have been like to live in this era.  
 
This visit will take place on Monday 17th October. We will be travelling by two 
minibuses, leaving school at 9am and returning at approximately 3pm.The 
children should wear school sweatshirt/cardigan, trousers or leggings that you do 
not mind getting dirty and appropriate footwear (e.g. trainers or welly boots.) 
They will need to bring a packed lunch, rucksack and water bottle with them.  
 
To enable this trip to go ahead we are asking for a contribution of £14.50 per 
child to be paid via SchoolsBuddy to cover the minibus travel and entry to the 
museum. Although the contribution is voluntary, if parents are able but unwilling 
to contribute, this and/or future trips may not go ahead. Our school has 
supplemented this trip to reduce the cost.  
 
We appreciate that some families might find it particular difficult to contribute all 
or part of the suggested sum, and if you feel that you are in such a position, 
please contact Mr Galvin in confidence to discuss whether some suitable 
arrangements can be made. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Langham  
Beech Class Teacher 
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